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Notice of Public Event 
November 17, 2021 

The Queensway Complete Street:
Safety Improvements and New Bikeways 

In 2023, parts of The Queensway between Mimico Creek and the Humber River will be reconstructed and the 
watermain will be replaced. The road and watermain work provides an opportunity to review the street for 
changes to improve safety and operations for people driving, taking transit, walking and cycling. Join the City of 
Toronto to learn more about proposed improvements and to provide your feedback. 

Project Location 

Virtual Public Meeting 
Based on the expert advice of our Medical Officer of Health to practice physical distancing, to help reduce the 
spread of COVID-19 and to protect the health and safety of Toronto residents and our staff, this consultation 
event will be conducted online, by phone and by mail only. At the virtual public meeting, staff will present the 
project and provide an opportunity to ask questions. A copy of the presentation will be available on the website. 

Tuesday, December 7, 2021 

Presentation and Question & Answer period 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
Join by computer, smart phone or tablet Join by phone (audio only) 

Visit the project web page and register for the 
meeting: toronto.ca/TheQueensway 

You will receive an email with instruction on how to 
join the event via your device. 

If you do not register in advance, you can visit the 
project web page on the day of the event to find 
the login information. 

View information material ahead of time on the project 
web page OR request material by email or mail 

5 minutes before the meeting starts, call 416-915-6530 
and enter access code 2450 431 9707. 

Learn more about this project and provide your feedback: 

toronto.ca/TheQueensway 
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~TORONTO Notice of Public Event 
Artistic Rendering of The Queensway near Stephen Drive 

Vision Zero  Road  Safety  Plan  
The proposed changes on The Queensway are guided by the City’s Vision Zero Road Safety Plan. The plan is 
focused on eliminating traffic-related fatalities and serious injuries by making our roads safer for everyone, 
especially vulnerable road users such as seniors, school children, and people walking and cycling. From 2015 
to 2019, 338 vehicle collisions occurred on The Queensway, and two collisions resulted in serious injury. 

Proposed  Improvements along  The Queensway  
• Sidewalk widening, and new sidewalks between the Humber Bay Loop and Humber Bridge, south side 
• Improved bus stops and waiting areas 
• New raised and protected bicycle lanes on both sides of the street, with vehicle lanes maintained 
• New bike signals and protected corner islands at key signalized intersections 
• Signal timing adjustments to improve safety and optimize efficiency for buses, trucks and cars 
• New centre median from Stephen Drive to Aldgate Avenue, and from Aldgate Avenue to Park Lawn 

Road, to reduce likelihood of left-turn collisions 
• New landscaping, trees, and stormwater management features 

Project Timeline 
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Virtual Public 
Event 

December 7, 2021 

Last day to 
complete online 

survey 
December 21, 

2021 

Report to City
Council 

Spring 2022 

Detailed Design 
Summer-Fall 2022 

We are here  

•  Learn more about  the planned  safety improvements  at the Virtual Public Event, or view the 
presentation on the project webpage if you cannot attend the event. All materials will be posted to the 
project website before the virtual public event.  
 

•  Complete an online survey to provide feedback, or share your  comments by phone  or email.  The 
comment deadline for  this consultation is  December 21, 2021.   All comments will be considered.  

Contact Us  

If you have questions  or comments,  or to request information about  the project, please contact:  

Ryan Lo, Sr. Consultation Coordinator  
55 John Street, 19th  floor   
Toronto, ON   M5V  3C6  
Telephone: 416-395-7243  E-mail:  Ryan.Lo2@toronto.ca  
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of  Privacy Act.  With  
the exception of personal  information, all comments will become part of the public  record.  
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